Omak Public Library Board Meeting  

Conducted remotely via Zoom

September 12, 2022

Members Present: Cynthia Tollefson, Betty Cleveland, Myer Louie, Betsy Rainsford, and Librarian Calvin Braley.

Minutes from August were read and approved. 

Bills read and Betty moved that they be approved to be presented to the city for payment. The board was all in favor.

· City of Omak- water, sewer, storm: $155.26
· PUD- power, lights, cooling: $542.05

· U.S. Linen and Uniform- mat cleaning: $48.78
Old Business:

1) The raffle for the Summer Reading program was rescheduled and was held on September 2nd, instead of September 1st.

2)Myer will check with the city to see why the bills from US Linen and Uniform are not consistent.

New Business: 

1) Displays are being held on Book Banning Awareness Month and on Hispanic Heritage Month.

2) The Summer Reading Program was a success. Pictures will be shared on Social Media of the winners, once they have given their consent.

3)The librarians are weeding out books that haven't been taken out in three years and are shifting books in preparation for the remodel. They are also relocating books from the lowest shelves, to the higher shelves. Bidding is going on for the remodel and "Town Halls" will be held to see what the public would like to have in the library once the remodel is complete.

4) Betty asked if the library will be open during the remodel. Calvin suggested 3 possibilities: The branch will be closed with mail order and curb side pick up options, the remodel will happen in sections with the section being worked on closed, or having a temporary library outside the building with a gazebo for example where people can pick up their holds.  Myer suggested using the old Heritage College building across the street.

5)Story time will start next month, every 1st and 3rd Wednesdays at 10:00 AM. The first Wednesday will be in English and the third Wednesday of the month will be Bilingual.

6) Neiva will hold a Making Bread with Natural Fermentation workshop at 4:00 on Sept 22nd.

Meeting adjourned. 

Next meeting held via Zoom on October 10th, 2022 at 1:30.

Respectfully submitted, Betsy Rainsford
